

The Source

Issue No.1 | August 1, 2023



Issue Text: James 1: 17

Every good gift and every perfect gift is from above and comes down from the Father of lights, with whom there is no variation or shadow of turning. (NKJV)



Dear Cedar Brook School Community,

We pray that you are enjoying the final days of summer. As we prepare for the first day of school, please keep the following information in mind:

- We are having another Work Bee on August 13, 2023, to prepare for the upcoming year. Please come and help us get the school ready for our students.
- The first day of school is August 21, and I am awaiting your arrival.

- The 2023 2024 Calendar and Handbook are posted on the website. Please review these important documents before the start of the school year.
- Please be reminded that school supplies are provided.

We are committed to providing our students with a safe and nurturing learning environment where they can thrive spiritually, academically, socially, and emotionally. We look forward to working with you to make this school year a success.

Sincerely, Nadine Francis



Other Features

WORK BEE



My Cedar Brook Family,

I am eternally grateful for all the support you provided during the Work Bee. Your hard work and dedication made a significant impact on the success of the event, which will go a long way in our preparations for the new school year.



Success propels us to keep working hard; therefore, we planned another Work Bee. This provides another opportunity for us to come together as a team and make a positive impact on our school.

Here are the details for the upcoming Work Bee:

- Date: August 13
- Time: 8:00 am 2:00 pm
- Tasks: [Paint touch-up, mulch the yard, assist teachers with their rooms]

Note this important date on your calendars and join us for this event. Your participation and support are crucial in making our school a better and more enjoyable environment for everyone. Once again, accept my heartfelt thanks for your support, dedication, and hard work. I am looking forward to seeing you all at the upcoming Work Bee on August 13.

Best regards, Nadine Francis



Dear Cedar Brook Family,

With hearts of gratitude, the Cedar Brook family comes together to express deep appreciation and gratitude to Mrs. Hakes, Mrs. Ewing, Mr. Fowler, Mrs. Steinbach, and Mrs. Fortes. Their unwavering commitment. passion for teaching, dedication to nurturing the growth of their students have left an indelible mark on their lives. Beyond academic knowledge, they instilled a love for learning and important life values, guiding the students through challenges and celebrating their successes. The visionary leadership of Mrs. Hakes has been instrumental in creating a nurturing and dynamic learning environment, setting an example for the entire school community. We witnessed the positive impact of these exceptional educators who have set a strong foundation for our children's future successes. They were not only educators but mentors, role models, and heroes who touched countless lives within the school community.

We wish them God's richest blessings as they transition to the next phase of their lives.

Sincerely, Ms. Nadine Francis



Teacher's Convention ----- Aug. 7 First Day of School ----- Aug . 21 Labor Day (No School) ---- Sept. 4

Map Growth Test ----- Sept. 18 - 29